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30 April 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR 5 – 5M STREAM STUDY – Thursday 20th May 2021 
 
As part of our Rivers Unit in Geography this term we have organized for Year 5 to visit The New Forest, 
Countryside Education Trust, Out of Town Centre, Palace Lane, Beaulieu. Your child will take part on the date 
shown at the top of this letter. 
 

 Leave school by coach at  09.15 am 

 Leave Beaulieu at   14.15 pm 

 Group Leader:    Miss McCarthy  

 Activities: 
o Mapping location and following the course of the river 
o Experiments to investigate the river measuring flow and depth  

 
 The children should wear old, but warm, waterproof outdoor clothing and Wellington boots. Please 

pack a carrier bag and a spare pair of socks. 
 A packed lunch and drink preferably of the non-fizzy type, in an unbreakable container is required 

 
A thorough risk assessment between ourselves and Beaulieu Education Centre has been carried out in line 
with guidance from the DfE and continuing to follow our own in-school practices. The children will spend the 
whole day outside, apart from eating their lunch, which will be in a large room used only by members of our 
school party. Should you have any concerns or queries about any aspect of the trip, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
As with usual practice, please do continue to follow guidance with regard to Covid-19 advice and procedures 
and do not send your child to school on the day of the trip if they are displaying any symptoms. Thank you for 
your support with this in keeping everyone safe. 
 
In order to cover the cost of this trip, we should be grateful if you would make a contribution of £18.20 payable 
via Scopay no later than Friday 7th May.   
 
No pupil in the group will be omitted from the visit, but should there be insufficient contributions then the 
activity will be cancelled and your money will be refunded in full.  Any parent with financial difficulties should 
write in confidence to the Headteacher.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Zara Chambers 
 
Year 5 Leader 
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